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Thank you definitely much for downloading A Field Guide To Plants Of Costa Rica.Maybe you have knowledge that, people have look numerous period for their favorite
books bearing in mind this A Field Guide To Plants Of Costa Rica, but stop happening in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine ebook like a mug of coffee in the afternoon, on the other hand they juggled in imitation of some harmful virus inside their computer. A
Field Guide To Plants Of Costa Rica is understandable in our digital library an online entry to it is set as public hence you can download it instantly. Our digital
library saves in multiple countries, allowing you to acquire the most less latency era to download any of our books gone this one. Merely said, the A Field Guide To
Plants Of Costa Rica is universally compatible next any devices to read.
From 1967 to 1993 he collected more than 80,000 plant specimens, many of them new
to science.
A Field Guide to the Flowers of the Alps Ansgar Hoppe 2013-03-18 Explore the
colourful world of alpine flowers. This practical book will help you make a quick,
reliable identification of over 500 species illustrated with colour photographs.
For each plant the common name, scientific name, flowering time, plant height,
protected status, and distribution (habitat and altitude) are described.
Amphibians of Costa Rica Twan Leenders 2016 "Field guide to all 206 species of
amphibians (frogs, toads, salamanders, caecilians) known to occur in Costa Rica or
within walking distance of its borders. Includes photographs, range maps,
morphological illustrations, descriptions of key field characteristics, and
natural history information"-Pocket Guide to the Insects of Costa Rica Paul E. Hanson 2021 "This illustrated
guide provides up-to-date accounts of the natural histories of over a hundred
insect species found in Costa Rica, and of a few insect relatives such as spiders
and crabs. Included are species that commonly seen, are ecologically important,
and have a distinctive biology"-Birds of Central America Andrew C. Vallely 2018-10-16 The first comprehensive
field guide to the birds of Central America Birds of Central America is the first
comprehensive field guide to the avifauna of the entire region, including Belize,
Guatemala, Honduras, El Salvador, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, and Panama. Handy and
compact, the book presents text and illustrations for nearly 1,200 resident and
migrant species, and information on all rare vagrants. Two hundred sixty detailed
plates on convenient facing-page spreads depict differing ages and sexes for each
species, with a special focus on geographic variation. The guide also contains upto-date range maps and concise notes on distribution, habitat, behavior, and
voice. An introduction provides a brief overview of the region’s landscape,
climate, and biogeography. The culmination of more than a decade of research and
field experience, Birds of Central America is an indispensable resource for all
those interested in the bird life of this part of the world. Detailed information
on the entire avifauna of Central America 260 beautiful color plates Range maps,
text, and illustrations presented on convenient facing-page spreads Up-to-date
notes on distribution supported by an extensive bibliography Special focus on
geographic variation of bird species
Wildlife of Ecuador Andrés Vásquez Noboa 2017-05-30 Mainland Ecuador's spectacular
wildlife makes it a magnet for nature tourists, but until now there hasn't been a
go-to, all-in-one guide geared to the general reader. With this handy and
accessible guide, visitors now have everything they need to identify and enjoy the
majority of birds and animals they are likely to see. Written and illustrated by
two of Ecuador's most experienced nature guides and photographers, this book
covers more than 350 birds, mammals, amphibians, and reptiles. It features over
400 stunning color photographs and includes a range map for each species, as well
as a brief account of the country's natural history and biogeography. With its
extensive coverage, attractive and easy-to-use layout, beautiful photographs, and
nontechnical text, this is an essential guide for anyone who wants to explore the
natural wonders of Ecuador. An essential all-in-one guide to mainland Ecuador's
amazing wildlife Unique and attractive layout with more than 400 stunning color
photographs Covers more than 350 of the most frequently seen birds, mammals,
reptiles, and amphibians Uses a habitat-based approach to aid identification
Accessible text provides key information on identification, behavior, biology, and
conservation Photos, maps, and text are presented together for ease of use
A Field Guide to Plants of Costa Rica Margaret Gargiullo 2008-03-07 At the
biological crossroads of the Americas, Costa Rica hosts one of the widest
varieties of plants in the wold, with habitats ranging from tidal mangrove swamps,
and lowland rainforests, to dry tropical evergreen and deciduous forests. Field
Guide to Plants of Costa Rica is a must-have reference guide for beginner and
expert naturalists alike. It provides a thorough survey of more than 850 plant
species, each entry accompanied by color photos and a concise yet detailed
narrative description. Plants are conveniently grouped by the different types of
vegetation: palms, tall trees, shrubs, woody vines, herbaceous vines, herbs,
grasses and ferns. Along with 1400 color photographs, the guide also includes an
illustrated glossary of plant parts, five maps of Costa Rica, and laminated covers
for durability in the field. With so much readily accessible information, this
book is essential for exploring Costa Rica's common and conspicuous flora from the
plants growing along the roadside to the best natural parks.
Birds of Costa Rica Carrol L. Henderson 2010-02-15 A must-have guide to more than
300 birds that visitors are most likely to see in Costa Rica, includes 464 color
photos, including many taken in the wild, and 308 range maps. Original.
How to Be a Wildflower Katie Daisy 2016-02-16 A field guide to finding calm,
creativity, and self-discovery through encounters with nature. A fresh
perspective, an outdoor exploration, a new adventure about to begin—How to Be A
Wildflower is a book for celebrating these and other wide-open occasions.
Encouraging self-discovery through encounters with nature, beloved artist Katie
Daisy brings her beautiful paintings and lettering to this collection of things to
do and make, quotes, meditations, natural history, and more. Find wonder and
inspiration in these peaceful pages, live life to the fullest, and discover the
wild and free spirit within. “For pure whimsy, you just can’t beat How to Be a
Wildflower: A Field Guide by Katie Daisy. The Bend, Oregon, artist brings her
beautiful paintings and lettering to this delightful book, a collection of natureinspired quotations, meditations, lore, and even a recipe for fresh strawberryrhubarb pie.” —Traditional Home
Dragonflies and Damselflies of Costa Rica Dennis R. Paulson 2021 "Describes the
283 species of dragonflies and damselflies known to occur in Costa Rica.
Illustrated with photographs, and drawings show close-up features of morphology
important for identification. Descriptions include body and wing measurements,
tips on how to identify and distinguish species, and notes on natural history,
habitat, and range"-The Wildlife of Costa Rica Fiona Reid 2010 "Featuring a good selection of common
and/or interesting species, The Wildlife of Costa Rica is the most authoritative
and most useful general guide to its subject. It will attract every ecotourist
visiting Costa Rica. This dream team knows its stuff. and the illustrations are
stunning."---Cagan H. Sekercioglu, Stanford University
Mammals, Amphibians, and Reptiles of Costa Rica Carrol L. Henderson 2010-11-30 To
help visitors, as well as local residents, identify and enjoy the wildlife of
Costa Rica, Carrol L. Henderson published Field Guide to the Wildlife of Costa
Rica in 2002, and it instantly became the indispensable guide. Now Henderson has
created a field guide dedicated to the monkeys, sloths, treefrogs, lizards,
crocodiles, and other animals that travelers are most likely to see while
exploring the wild lands of Costa Rica. He includes fascinating information on
their natural history, ecology, identification, and behavior gleaned from his
forty years of travels, studies, and wildlife viewing in Costa Rica, as well as
details on where to see these remarkable and beautiful creatures. The mammals,
amphibians, and reptiles are illustrated by stunning and colorful photographs—most
of which were taken in the wild by Henderson. A detailed and invaluable appendix
that identifies many of Costa Rica's best wildlife-watching destinations, lodges,
and contact information for trip-planning purposes completes the volume.
Arable Plants Phil Wilson 2003 This book concentrates on the group of plants
showing the steepest decline among British flora over the past 25 years--plants
that grow among the crops. Easy-to-use format is designed to enable people to take
it into the field and to identify these species whether they are a beginner or an
expert The text covers the history of--and includes practical recommendations for
managing--the places where these plants still occur 100 plant profiles include key
identification features, flowering and germination times, and differences between

Tropical Plants of Costa Rica Willow Zuchowski 2022 "This second edition is in a
smaller format than the first, with additional photos and a new section on the Osa
Peninsula. More than 800 photographs, taken in the field, show entire plants and
closer views of flowers, fruits, and seeds. Pen-and-ink drawings depict botanical
details. The text covers identifying characteristics, natural history, chemical
properties, economic importance, medicinal uses, conservation, ethnobotany, and
ecology"-The Natural History of The Bahamas Dave Currie 2019-10-15 Take this book with you
on your next trip to the Bahamas or the Turks and Caicos Islands or keep it close
to hand in your travel library. The Natural History of the Bahamas offers the most
comprehensive coverage of the terrestrial and coastal flora and fauna on the
islands of the Bahamas archipelago, as well as of the region's natural history and
ecology. Readers will gain an appreciation for the importance of conserving the
diverse lifeforms on these special Caribbean islands. A detailed introduction to
the history, geology, and climate of the islands. Beautifully illustrated, with
more than seven hundred color photographs showcasing the diverse plants, fungi,
and animals found on the Bahamian Archipelago.
The Mammals of Costa Rica Mark Wainwright 2007 "First published 2002 as The
natural history of Costa Rican mammals by Zona Tropical"--T.p. verso.
Portraits of the Rainforest Adrian Forsyth 1995-03-01 PORTRAITS OF THE RAINFOREST
explores the precarious contingencies that determine the nature of tropical life.
The exquisite photography of Michael and Patricia Fogden helps to make this book
an unforgettable journey.
Flowering Plants of Thailand Patrick D. McMakin 2009
Field Guide to the Flora of South Georgia Deirdre Galbraith 2011 Describes 24 of
South Georgia's native plants and a selection of the introduced plants found
around Grytviken. This book includes detailed history of botanical exploration to
the island. It explains habitat and landscape of the island. It offers important
facts on Sub-Antarctic biosecurity.
The Wildlife of Costa Rica Fiona Reid 2010 "Featuring a good selection of common
and/or interesting species, The Wildlife of Costa Rica is the most authoritative
and most useful general guide to its subject. It will attract every ecotourist
visiting Costa Rica. This dream team knows its stuff. and the illustrations are
stunning."--Cagan H. Sekercioglu, Stanford University --Book Jacket.
Field Guide to the Palms of the Americas Andrew Henderson 2019-04-23 This userfriendly and authoritative book will serve scientists, growers, and sightseers as
a guide to the 67 genra and 550 species of naturally occurring palms found in the
Americas. Its purpose is to give an introduction to the diversity of palms and
allow almost anyone to identify a palm from this part of the world. Andrew
Henderson is Assistant Scientist at the New York Botanical Garden. Gloria Galeano
and Rodrigo Bernal are Assistant Professors at the Instituto de Ciencias
Naturales, Universidad Nacional de Colombia, Bogota. Originally published in 1995.
The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again
make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions.
The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.
A Field Guide to the Plants of Armenia Tamar Galstyan 2022-01-28 The flora of
Armenia is one of the most diverse and interesting in the world and includes many
favourite garden plants and their relatives. Tamar Galstyan has travelled the
length and breadth of her native country to bring us this essential companion for
plant enthusiasts and botanists that describes more than 1000 plants including
bulbs, herbaceous plants, woody plants, grasses and ferns. Spectacular photos
bring the plants vividly to life and each entry includes a full plant description
to aid identification and accompanying distribution map. This is a wonderful way
of getting to know the plants of this fascinating country whether exploring at
home or in the field.
Reptiles of Costa Rica Twan Leenders 2019-08-15 Reptiles of Costa Rica, the longawaited companion to Amphibians of Costa Rica, is the first ever comprehensive
field guide to the crocodilians, turtles, lizards, and snakes of Costa Rica. A
popular destination for tourists and biologists because of its biodiversity, the
country is particularly rich in reptile fauna, boasting 245 species. The sheer
diversity in shapes, sizes, colors, and natural history traits of these animals is
beautifully displayed in this book. Lizards range from minuscule dwarf geckos to
dinosaur-like iguanids, and everything in between, while the country's snakes
include tiny eyeless wormsnakes, massive boas, as well as twenty-three dangerously
venomous species, which include the largest vipers in the world. Author,
photographer, and conservation biologist Twan Leenders has been researching and
documenting the herpetofauna of Costa Rica for nearly twenty-five years. His
explorations have taken him to remote parts of Costa Rica that few people ever
visit, journeys that usually find him hauling an array of photographic equipment
to document his finds. In addition to including more than 1,000 photographs,
detailed black and white scientific illustrations, and range maps, this book also
features paintings of anole dewlaps, a key identification feature for that very
complex group of lizards. This new field guide will enable the reader to identify
all species, while also providing a wealth of information about natural history,
predation, breeding strategies, habitat preferences, and conservation of Costa
Rica's reptile fauna.
The Birds of Panama George Richard Angehr 2010 "This ambitious new guide is surely
the most user-friendly neotropical bird guide to date. With excellent
illustrations of every species (including migrants from the north), up-to-date
range maps alongside the illustrations, and clear and concise text, it should be a
very welcome addition to any traveler's library."---David Sibley, Sibley Guides
"Panama at last has a handy field guide that is tightly focused on identification
of its birds. Excellent distribution maps and the concise texts of George R.
Angehr, along with Robert Dean's precise artwork on facing pages, enable birders
and conservation biologists alike to confidently identify the many and diverse
species in Panama's fabulous avifauna."---Bret Whitney, Field Guides Incorporated
"A much-needed guide to one of the richest and most interesting avifauna in the
New World. I can't wait to get back to Panama with it in my pack."---Paul R.
Ehrlich, author of The Birder's Handbook.
A Field Guide to the Families and Genera of Woody Plants of Northwest South
America (Colombia, Ecuador, Peru), with Supplementary Notes on Herbaceous Taxa
Alwyn H. Gentry 1993-01 To understand almost any part of the tropical rain
forest's fabulously complex web of life, one must first learn to identify a
bewildering array of plants. Alwyn Gentry's landmark book, completed just before
his tragic death in 1993, is the only field guide to the nearly 250 families of
woody plants in the most species-rich region of South America. As a consummate
field researcher, Gentry designed this guide to be not just comprehensive, but
also easy to use in rigorous field conditions. Unlike many field guides, which
rely for their identifications on flowers and fruits that are only present during
certain seasons, Gentry's book focuses on characters such as bark, leaves, and
odor that are present year-round. His guide is filled with clear illustrations,
step-by-step keys to identification, and a wealth of previously unpublished data.
All biologists, wildlife managers, conservationists, and government officials
concerned with the tropical rain forests will need and use this field guide. Alwyn
Gentry was one of the world's foremost experts on the biology of tropical plants.
He was senior curator at the Missouri Botanical Garden, and was a member of
Conservation International's interdisciplinary Rapid Assessment Program (RAP)
team, which inventories the biodiversity of the most threatened tropical areas.
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similar species Color distribution maps show where these plants have been seen in
the past 25 years, while the accompanying text indicates their current location
Field Guide to the Orchids of Costa Rica and Panama Robert L. Dressler 2019-06-07
The first field guide to the orchids of Costa Rica and Panama, this book is
lavishly illustrated with 240 stunning color photographs and 229 line drawings. It
contains keys to all the orchid genera in the region and most of the orchid
species. To enable nonbotanists to identify at least the genus of orchids, Robert
L. Dressler emphasizes features that can be readily seen with the naked eye or a
hand lens. Written in a friendly and accessible style, this guide begins with
succinct descriptions of the geography, climate, and vegetation of Costa Rica and
Panama, and includes appropriate comments on the peoples and cultures of the area.
A discussion of orchid structure and ecology follows. The identification keys are
preceded by instructions for use, and a general key directs the user to the
appropriate chapter, where condensed descriptions and additional keys narrow the
choices for the plants identity. Dressler avoids complex terminology and supplies
a glossary of technical terms that will he helpful to those unfamiliar with
botanical vocabulary. A short appendix describes how to prepare orchids for study,
and summarizes laws that affect plant collectors, and another lists the authors of
species names used in the guide. Reflecting the autor's deep and broad knowledge
of the orchids of tropical Latin America, this field guide is certain to prove
valuable to botanists, field biologists, orchid hobbyists, and tourists interested
in natural history.
Butterflies, Moths, and Other Invertebrates of Costa Rica Carrol L. Henderson
2010-08-25 At the biological crossroads of the Americas, Costa Rica hosts an
astonishing array of plants and animals—over half a million species! Ecotourists,
birders, and biologists come from around the world, drawn by the likelihood of
seeing more than three or four hundred species of birds and other animals during
even a short stay. To help all these visitors, as well as local residents,
identify and enjoy the wildlife of Costa Rica, Carrol Henderson published Field
Guide to the Wildlife of Costa Rica in 2002, and it instantly became the
indispensable guide. Now Henderson has created a dedicated field guide to more
than one hundred tropical butterflies, moths, and other invertebrates that
travelers are most likely to see while exploring the wild lands of Costa Rica. He
includes fascinating information on their natural history, ecology,
identification, and behavior gleaned from his forty years of travels and wildlife
viewing, as well as details on where to see these remarkable and beautiful
creatures. The butterflies, moths, and other invertebrates are illustrated by over
180 stunning and colorful photographs—most of which were taken in the wild by
Henderson. A detailed and invaluable appendix that identifies many of Costa Rica's
best wildlife-watching destinations, lodges, and contact information for tripplanning purposes completes the volume.
Field Guide to the Wildlife of Costa Rica Carrol L. Henderson 2002-06 At the
biological crossroads of the Americas, Costa Rica hosts an astonishing array of
plants and animals—over half a million species! Ecotourists, birders, and
biologists come from around the world to immerse themselves in the country's
unspoiled rain forests, mountains, and beaches, drawn by the likelihood of seeing
more than three or four hundred species of birds and other animals during even a
short stay. To help all of these visitors and local residents identify and enjoy
the wildlife of Costa Rica, this field guide presents nearly three hundred species
of birds, mammals, reptiles, amphibians, butterflies, moths, and other
invertebrates. Carrol Henderson, an experienced wildlife biologist, traveler, and
tour leader in Costa Rica, has chosen the species that ecotourists are most likely
to see, along with a selection of rarer, sought-after animals. He gives a general
introduction to each group of animals, followed by individual species accounts
that highlight identification features and interesting ecological adaptations for
survival. His stunning close-up photographs and distribution maps complete each
entry. In addition, Henderson includes a wealth of data about Costa Rica's natural
environment, as well as a trip preparation checklist and lists of conservation
organizations, wildlife tourism sites, and wildlife vocalization tapes and CDs.
With so much information so readily and readably accessible, this field guide will
be essential for planning and enjoying your time in Costa Rica.
The Birds of Costa Rica Richard Garrigues 2014-10-07 "Field guide for identifying
birds in the field in Costa Rica. Includes descriptions, range maps, and
illustrations of all 903 species definitely known from Costa Rica, including
pelagics and species regular to Cocos Island. Includes alphabetical quick-find
indexes of groups and families on the inside back cover"-A Field Guide to Plants of Costa Rica Margaret Gargiullo 2008-03-20 At the
biological crossroads of the Americas, Costa Rica hosts one of the widest
varieties of plants in the world, with habitats ranging from tidal mangrove
swamps, and lowland rainforests, to dry tropical evergreen and deciduous forests.
Field Guide to Plants of Costa Rica is a must-have reference guide for beginner
and expert naturalists alike. It provides a thorough survey of more than 850 plant
species, each entry accompanied by color photos and a concise yet detailed
narrative description. Plants are conveniently grouped by the different types of
vegetation: palms, tall trees, shrubs, woody vines, herbaceous vines, herbs,
grasses and ferns. Along with 1400 color photographs, the guide also includes an
illustrated glossary of plant parts, five maps of Costa Rica, and laminated covers
for durability in the field. With so much readily accessible information, this
book is essential for exploring Costa Rica's common and conspicuous flora from the
plants growing along the roadside to the best natural parks.
A Field Guide to Medicinal Plants and Herbs of Eastern and Central North America
Steven Foster 2000 A reference to the medicinal plants and herbs of Eastern and
Central North American includes specific remedies for asthma, headaches, colds,
stomachaches, depression, and many other common ailments.
Field Guide to Appropriate Technology Barrett Hazeltine 2003-04-09 Field Guide to
Appropriate Technology is an all-in-one "hands-on guide" for nontechnical and
technical people working in less developed communities. It has been developed and
designed with a prestigious team of authors, each of whom has worked extensively
in developing societies throughout the world. This field guide includes: Step-bystep instructions and illustrations showing how to build and maintain a vast array
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of appropriate technology systems and devices Unique coverage on healthcare, basic
business and project management, principles of design, promotion, scheduling,
training, microlending, and more Teachers, doctors, construction workers, forest
and agricultural specialists, scientists and healthcare workers, and religious and
government representatives will find this book a first source for advice Step-bystep instructions and illustrations showing how to build and maintain a vast array
of appropriate technology systems and devices Unique coverage on healthcare, basic
business and project management, principles of design, promotion, scheduling,
training, microlending, and more Teachers, doctors, construction workers, forest
and agricultural specialists, scientists and healthcare workers, and religious and
government representatives will find this book a first source for advice
Caterpillars in the Field and Garden Thomas J. Allen 2005-06-02 Jeffrey
Glassberg's acclaimed Butterflies through Binoculars guides have revolutionized
the way we view butterflies. Now there's a field guide in the same practical
format, and with the same emphasis on conservation, to identify caterpillars.
Caterpillars are as varied, fascinating, and often as colorful as the adult
butterflies they become. This is the most comprehensive guide to these creatures
available. It contains all the information necessary to find and identify the
caterpillars of North America--from Two-tailed Swallowtails, some of the largest
butterfly caterpillars at just over two inches when fully grown, to tiny Western
Pygmy-Blues. Caterpillar seekers will learn how to distinguish between butterfly
caterpillars and moth caterpillars, where and how to find caterpillars, and the
visual differences between young and older caterpillars. Each species section
describes how to identify the caterpillar, complete with brilliant photos--many
published here for the first time. To make for easy field use, each caterpillar's
key physical features, abundance, habitat, and major hostplants are listed on the
same page as its photo. The book also contains a special section on butterfly
gardening, offering valuable information on how to set up a butterfly garden and
raise healthy butterfly caterpillars, and provides a thorough list of the plants
butterflies most like to feast on. From the concerned gardener who wishes not to
kill caterpillars that may one day become beautiful butterflies to the serious
butterflier wishing to take the hobby to the next level, this remarkable guide
will provide all of the information necessary for an enriching caterpillar
experience.
A Field Guide to Venomous Animals and Poisonous Plants, North America, North of
Mexico Steven Foster 1994 Describes dangerous mammals, reptiles, spiders, insects,
flowers, shrubs, trees, and mushrooms
Trees of Panama and Costa Rica Richard Condit 2010-11-08 This is the first field
guide dedicated to the diverse tree species of Panama and Costa Rica. Featuring
close to 500 tropical tree species, Trees of Panama and Costa Rica includes superb
color photos, abundant color distribution maps, and concise descriptions of key
characteristics, making this guide readily accessible to botanists, biologists,
and casual nature lovers alike. The invaluable introductory chapters discuss tree
diversity in Central America and the basics of tree identification. Family and
species accounts are treated alphabetically and describe family size, number of
genera and species, floral characteristics, and relative abundance. Color
distribution maps supplement the useful species descriptions, and facing-page
photographic plates detail bark, leaf, flower, or fruit of the species featured.
Helpful appendices contain a full glossary, a comprehensive guide to leaf forms,
and a list of families not covered. The only tree guide to cover both Panama and
Costa Rica together Covers almost 500 species 438 high-resolution color photos 480
color distribution maps and two general maps Concise and jargon-free descriptions
of key characteristics for every species Full glossary and guide to leaf forms
included
Medicinal Plants of Costa Rica Ed Bernhardt 2008-01-01
Rainforest Trees and Shrubs Gwen Jean Harden 2006 This is a field guide to the
rainforest trees and shrubs of Victoria, NSW, and sub-tropical Queensland, using
vegetative characters.
Baja California Plant Field Guide Jon Paul Rebman 2012 The Baja California Plant
Field Guide is a manual to native and naturalized plants of the Baja California
peninsula, Mexico. It is a useful guide for the entire Sonoran Desert and for
Southern California, as over 50% of the species covered also occur in these
regions. Over 715 different plants in 111 plant families are identified (most in
both English and Spanish), with both scientific and common names and detailed
descriptions. Many species are illustrated with color photographs. Descriptions
entail plant habit and height; stem, leaf, flower, and fruit morphology; range;
elevation; pollination biology; ethnobotanical uses; and discriminating
comparisons with close relatives. This book is intended for everyone from the
interested novice to the professional botanist.
Wild Urban Plants of the Northeast Peter Del Tredici 2020-03-15 In this field
guide to the future, esteemed Harvard University botanist Peter Del Tredici
unveils the plants that will become even more dominant in urban environments under
projected future environmental conditions. These plants are the most important and
most common plants in cities. Learning what they are and the role they play, he
writes, will help us all make cities more livable and enjoyable. With more than
1000 photos, readers can easily identify these powerful plants. Learn about the
fascinating cultural history of each plant.
A Field Guide to Tropical Plants of Asia David Harris Engel 2002 "A Field Guide to
Tropical Plants of Asia is an excellent companion for the traveler, backpacker,
plant hobbyist, or botanist interested in learning about tropical plants, whether
studying them in Indonesian rain forests or the glass houses of an American
botanical garden. More than 300 color photos--both close-ups and habitat shots-accompany the listings and provide a key piece of the identification process.
Butterflies, Moths, and Other Invertebrates of Costa Rica Carrol L. Henderson
2010-05-01 Whether you are a general nature lover, a rainforest enthusiast, or an
avid international birder, you will find that the mix of biology, travel tips, and
photography in this guide will provide you with great information for planning a
trip, or vivid memories if you have already traveled in Costa Rica. The book will
leave you eager to return for more adventures in this paradise for both wildlife
and people. --Book Jacket.
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